
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Newsletter, Thursday 13th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,    

Illness  

 

Can I please remind all parents and carers to keep their child at home if they have been unwell. The 

recommended guidelines state that a child should remain at home for 48 hours after they have been sick or 

have diarrhoea. We have had quite a lot of illness at school within the past few weeks, and although this is 

to be expected in Winter with young children, we feel that some families assisted the spread of the bugs by 

not keeping their child off for the recommended period of time.   

 

Parking Update 

 

I did not want you to think that we had gone quiet 

on trying to encourage everyone to park 

responsibly and safely outside school at drop off 

and pick up. There has been plenty of 

communication and investigation behind the 

scenes, led by the Parish Council and strongly 

supported by the school. I attended a positive 

meeting with residents and the Parish Council 

earlier this week where a combined plan of action 

was agreed, and new initiatives and efforts to 

improve parking for the safety of all our pupils will 

commence in March. 

 

Tomorrow - Friday 14th February  

 

A reminder that tomorrow the PTA are holding a 

non-uniform day and Valentine’s Disco for the 

children as a last day of term treat. There is a 

voluntary donation of £1 to the PTA for the non-

uniform day. Refreshments will be available at the 

disco, please see the advert for a price list.  

Thank you in advance to the PTA and everyone 

involved in organising this event.  

If you would like to get involved with the PTA and 

keep up to speed with everything that is happening, 

please search for and follow their Facebook page. 

 

Half Term  

 

A reminder that school is closed for Half Term next week, reopening on Monday 24th February 2025.  

  

  

  
  

  
  

  

    
    
    
    
    
    

           
       

    



 

Arbor 

 

We are now ready to commence the next stage of our Arbor school management system roll-out. This 
involves asking you to login to the portal and download the Arbor app 
Once installed we will have a direct line of communication, and over time the portal will be used to update 

pupil details, give consent for trips, book parents evening appointments etc. We will also be using the 

portal to collect payments for trips, breakfast and after-school clubs and again, in time, this will replace 

SchoolMoney.  

 

Following on from this newsletter, you will receive another email with details on how to do access the 

portal and attached to the newsletter is further guidance on how to do this. Please note that if you have 

more than one child, you must verify each child individually by confirming their date of birth to have full 

access to the portal. 

 

Once installed, you will hopefully find notification of a trip permission test that we have set up. So that we 

can improve our understanding of how the app works, we have set up a trip to the moon on April Fool’s 

Day! Could I ask you all to please attempt to give permission for this trip? When I have your permissions, I’ll 

get in touch with Elon Musk to establish the anticipated cost to rent a shuttle form SpaceX!!! 

 

Clubs 

 

Running Club is on tomorrow morning for everyone and Rugby Club will be on for Year 3/4/5/6 boys and 

girls on the first day back – Monday 24th February, 3:20-4:20pm. 

 

Thanks for your support,  

  

Mr Rob Cook 

Headteacher 

 



 

 
  

  



  

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



 

  


